
Thank you for enrolling in “A” Camp 2021! We are very excited to provide an enriching summer 

experience for University of Arizona families and the Tucson community while your children 

are out of school. We are thankful to be back with the campers’ in a safe manner to participate 
in their favorite activities, games, and our additional add-on swim lessons.

Emergency and Health Forms 

Attached with this letter is our Emergency Contact and health information form/Medical 
consent form. This needs to be turned in prior to camp starting on June 1, via email to crec-
youth@email.arizona.edu , to Erin Tinker at tinker@email.arizona.edu , or by fax at (520) 
621-9973.

Please note: 

• This is a NEW form. Every camper must turn in an updated form for “A” Camp 2021.
• Those who attended Spring Break Field Days 21' do not need to resubmit forms.

• If your camper requires medication to be administered with in the camp day, please fill 
out the medical consent form

• You do NOT have to turn in an immunization record with your emergency form/medical 
consent

• If you have concerns about behavioral plans or medication plans, please contact Erin 
Tinker at tinker@email.arizona.edu

Before camp starts, you will be receiving a detailed email with information about first day 

procedures. Please go on to our website at https://rec.arizona.edu/youth-family/a-camp/faqs 

for Frequently Asked Questions. If you have a questions or concerns about your child’s camp 

experience please feel free to contact Erin Tinker at tinker@email.arizona.edu or 520-621-6891. 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you all this summer! 

Sincerely,  

“A” Camp Staff 
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